Town of Bethlehem
Called Council meeting

April 19, 2021 @ 7 p.m.

Present: Mayor Sandy McNab; Councilmen, Joe Price, Tommy Buchanan, Scott Morgan,
Bryan Bell, and Doug Koestel; Clerk, Kathy Bridges; Attorney Ron Bennett

Visitor: Stanton Porter, attorney, representing the developer of the Corinth Church
property

The meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with a prayer by Councilman, Joe Price.

The developer agreed to all the conditions asked of the council except the height of the
fence by the church. The developer asked to change the height from 8 to 6 feet. After discussion

Joe Price made the motion to rezone the property at 693 Corinth Church Road from AG to R-1
with the conditions spelled out by the council. Doug Koestel seconded and the motion carried

unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.



